

Board of Trustees Joyce Dalessandro Linda Friedman Barbara Groth Beth Hergesheimer

> Superintendent Ken Noah

Deanna Rich

## SAN DIEGUITO UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES BOARD WORKSHOP MINUTES

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 19, 2009 4:30 PM

DISTRICT OFFICE BOARD ROOM 101 710 ENCINITAS BLVD., ENCINITAS, Ca. 92024

The Governing Board of the San Dieguito Union High School District held a Board Workshop on February 19, 2009, at 4:30 PM at the above location, in the Board Room.

All Board Members were present.

Also in Attendance:

Ken Noah, Superintendent Terry King, Associate Superintendent of Human Resources Steve Ma, Associate Superintendent of Business Rick Schmitt, Associate Superintendent of Educational Services Becky Banning, Recording Secretary

1. CALL TO ORDER – President Dalessandro called the meeting to order at 4:30 PM.

## **INFORMATION ITEMS**

2. International Baccalaureate Program – Associate Superintendent Schmitt gave an update on the status of the International Baccalaureate Programs being considered for implementation at Earl Warren Middle School and Torrey Pines High School. The Board reviewed potential challenges, which included start up and ongoing costs and the need for more electives that would increase the current six-period schedule at Earl Warren Middle School.

3. ADJOURNMENT – The meeting was adjourned at 5:45 PM.	
Barbara Groth, Board Clerk	Date
Ken Noah, Superintendent	Date